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Libraries are Delicious!

Winter Reading begins February 1st.

Stop by the Circulation Desks

 to find out more information!  

"Food for Fines" is a great way to have

 fines forgiven on your account. 

For each food item you donate in February,

 $1.00 will be credited to your account!

What a great way to "pay it forward"

 



 Library Highlights!
We had to say farewell to our library assistant Nicole L'Amour!
 Her and her fiance have moved away from the Glenwood area. 
 We will miss her and her creativity around the library!
 
We would like to welcome our new library assistant: Jonatha Basye 
who will start on January 17th.  Some of you may already know her; 
she worked here at the library back in the 90's. 
 
Events coming up this year include:
Craft & Chat -  a monthly event that you can bring your own craft 
project to work on & chat with others about whatever is on your 
mind! Coffee will be provided.
 
 "Alphabet Alive" will now be on the third Friday of the month at 
4pm with Miss Heather!
 
Paw Patrol Party, Dr. Seuss Party, Scavenger Hunt, Table Top 
Games, Sewing Paper Heart Ornaments and even Valentine & 
Leprechaun Trail Mixes! 
 
Blind Date a Book is back by popular demand!  Read a book based 
on  the "details" that intrigued you to pick it up!  You may even 
discover an author you didn't know you liked. 
 

Check out our website calendar for more information
 or call 712-527-5252 and ask  

Linda Greenwood or Heather Magnuson for details.



Director's Notes
Where did the year go?  Hopefully everyone made it 
through the Holidays and is looking forward to the 
New Year!  We have lots of new and exciting things 
planned this year so be sure and check out our 
calendars, which are available online or here at the 
library!  We would like to give a special "shout out" 
to one of our regular teen patrons, who goes above 
and beyond while he is here!  He has a special 
place in our hearts as he shows a lot of respect 
toward others. If anyone needs a computer for a 
quick minute and none are available, he will be the 
first to offer his seat for them.  Someone drops 
something, he's there to pick it up for them. We 
appreciate all of his kindness. For anyone who has 
a library card, the fax number listed on the card is 
incorrect. The correct fax number is: 712-527-3872.  

Kindness & 
generosity 

form the true 
morality of 

human 
actions! 



Congratulations to:

Addyson Luddington & Iris Villarreal

and their parents

for having read

1,000 Books together!

Great
Job!



Library Closings

Tuesday, January 1st 
Closed for New Year's Day!

 
 
 
 
 

Monday, February 18th 
Closed for President's Day

 
 
 
 



Interested in computer classes?
Iowa Western Community College

offers free classes.  Check out their website 
for details and dates.

  
Can't get to the college...check out our library 

website and learn computer basics!
 

Check out all our Electronic Resources on the 
catalog tab of our website!

 

By pressing the alt key and a 
number you can make symbols!

 
alt key, 0169 is ©
alt key, 0162 is ¢

alt key, 1 is ☺
alt, 14 is ♫
alt, 3 is ♥

alt, 251 is √
alt, 0174 is ®

 

Computer Fun Facts!

Microsoft Office Shortcuts!
Ctrl P = Print
Ctrl C= Copy
Ctrl V = Paste
Ctrl I = Italics
Ctrl O = Open
Ctrl S = Save
Ctrl X = Cut

Ctrl U = Underline
Ctrl Z = Undo



MOVIE 

MADNESS

FREE

Upcoming Movies Planned:
 

In January:
All 4 Ice Age Movies 

& Nanny McPhee 
 
 

In February:
How to Eat Fried Worms

Ratatouille & Cooking with Ratatouille
Willy Wonka & The Chocolate Factory

 
 

In March:
All 4 Shrek Movies

 
 

Showing movies ~ theater style.



Glenwood Public Library
109 N. Vine Street

Glenwood, Iowa  51534
Phone: 712-527-5252

Email: questions@glenwood.lib.ia.us
Fax #  712-527-3872

https://www.facebook.com/glenwoodlibrary/
 

 
http://www.glenwood.lib.ia.us/

https://www.pinterest.com/glenwoodpublic/


